
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk] 
05/01/2015 17:16:23 
Ray Bailey [ray@harleycw.co.uk]; 'Rob Maxwell' [robmaxwell@harleycw.co.uk] 

CC: Kevin Lamb [kevinlamb@harleycw.co.uk]; Daniel Anketeii-Jones [daniel@harleycw.co.uk]; Neil Crawford 
[Neil@studioe.co.uk]; Simon O'Connor [SOConnor@rydon.co.uk] 

Subject: Window order porduction 

Afternoon Gents, 

We've heard informally from our Client today that they have received planning approval for the NMA around the 
window changes. So hopefully there shouldn't be anything from the client side which will stop the window production 
going ahead from Monday 12th . I'll get formally instruction from the Client in the next day or so. 

Is there anymore information outstanding from your ends that need sorting? Or have you got everything you need. 

Regards 

Simon Lawrence, ACIOB, MlnstLM 
Contracts Manager 
T 
M 
Rydon Construction Ltd 
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This e-mail (including any attachments) is transmitted subject to Rydon Group e-mail terms as published on its website . If you have received 
this e-mail in error please e-mail the sender by replying to this message. Details of the Company registration numbers and registered offices 
to which this e-mail relates are also published on its website. 
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